
                                                              DONALDSONVILLE COUNCIL 
                            CITY OF DONALDSONVILLE 
             NOVEMBER 16, 2020 
 
 The Donaldsonville Council of the City of Donaldsonville met for a Committee of the 
Whole meeting on Monday, November 16, 2020  at 5:30 p.m.  in council chambers at City Hall, 
609 Railroad Avenue, Donaldsonville, Louisiana with the following members present: 

    LAUTHAUGHT DELANEY, SR. -Vice-chairman 
    CHARLES BROWN 
    BRENT LANDRY 
    ABSENT:  RAYMOND AUCOIN 
            REGGIE FRANCIS 
 The meeting was called to order by Mr. Delaney. 
 A prayer and pledge of allegiance was recited. 
 The council discussed recreation.  Michele Templet  with Ascension Parish Recreation 
addressed the council with an update on recreational activities in Donaldsonville. 
 Councilman Francis arrived at the meeting at this time. 
            Steven Bourg with GSA addressed the council regarding the following invoices:  
Application for payment #19 from Boone Services, LLC in the amount of $89,612.55 (Pump 
Station "C" Force Main to Wastewater Treatment Plant) ; Application for Payment #11 from Grady 
Crawford Construction CO., Inc. in the amount of $77,178.13 (Pump Station "E" to "J-K" to "A" 
Force Main Extension); GSA invoice #10896645 in the amount of $7,760.00;  GSA  invoice 
#10896634    in the amount $22,500.00;  GSA invoice #10896640 in the amount of $1,950.38;  
GSA invoice   #10896631 in the amount of $479.00;  GSA invoice #10896632 in the amount of 
$8,619.00; GSA invoice #10896633 in the amount of $2,408.50; request for reimbursement (RF-
105)#40 in the amount of $84,938.13 and request for reimbursement (Rf-105) #39 in the amount 
of $98,925.43. 
 Discussion on permit fees was tabled until the January 2021 Committee of the Whole 
meeting. 
 The council discussed   live broadcasting of council meetings.   
 The council discussed  the procedure for replacing the council clerk. 
 The council discussed the  introduction of  Ordinance 2020-09 (Historic District 
Ordinance) at the next scheduled council meeting 
 There being no further business, this meeting was adjourned. 
 
         s/Sandra Capone 
         Council Clerk  

 
 


